MISSING WOMEN COMMISSION OF INQUIRY

The Honourable Wally Oppal, Q.C., Commissioner 1402-808 Nelson Street Vancouver, BC V6Z 2H2

Tel: 604-660-1203 Fax: 604-660-1207 Email: info@missingwomeninquiry.ca

and modify of

4 November 2010

BY MAIL

Deputy Chief Jennifer Evans Peel Regional Police 7750 Hurontario Street Brampton, ON L6V 3W6

Dear Deputy Chief Evans:

Re: Engagement as Consultant for the Missing Women Commission of Inquiry

This letter is to confirm that the Missing Women Commission of Inquiry has retained you as a consultant to review the issues raised in the Commission's Terms of Reference.

Please feel free to use this letter as a letter of introduction.

Thank you.

Yours truly,

Art Vertlieb, &.C.

Commission Counsel

CC:

Chief Metcalf

Peel Regional Police

Missing Women Commission of Inquiry

EXHIBIT No: 61

Date: 2972

Registrar